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UPDATE CALENDAR .'s compiled by the 
Dalhousie Gazette. To enter your notice 
in the Calendar, pleas esenri a printed 
notice to the Dalhousie Gazette, 
Dalhousie Student Union Building, 
Halifax. Notices must be received by the 
Monday, three days before the publica­
tion of the newspaper.

SundaySPECIAL MEETING
of the Energy Options Committee of 
Ecology Action Centre and other Nova 
Scotia Environmental groups. 
“Saturday, March 26, 1977 
“10:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
“At Ecology Action Centre, Forrest 

Building, Dalhousie University (Uni­
versity and Robie), Halifax.

10:00 a.m.
The film
Frances Moore Lappe and Ellen Buch-- 
man Ewald, will be shown.
10:30 a.m.
There will be an informal report, by 
Susan Holtz and Susan Mayo, on the 
two meetings that they attended in 
Ottawa, from March 15-17, 1977. On 
March 15, the Canadian Environmental 
Advisory Council of Environment Cana­
da met with public interest groups from 
across Canada. On March 16-17, the 
Canada-United States Environmental 
Council (CUSEC) held a meeting with 
people from major Canadian environ­
mental organizations (see agenda on 
reverse).
Following the reports on these two 
meetings, it is hoped that those present 
will offer comments and feedback. 
Coffee, tea and cake will be provided.

From '50’s rock to calypso, there’s 
something for everyone in the pop 
musical Joseph and the Amazing 
Technicolor Dreamcoat at Mount Saint 
Vincent University, March 25, 26 and 
27. It's the Biblical story of Joseph, an 
Israelite sold into slavery, who, by 
interpreting Pharoah's dreams, saves 
Egypt from famine.

The cast of about 50 people is 
directed by Sister Margaret Young and 
co-directed by John Frederick Brown 
who together presented last year’s 
successful “Raggedy Ann’s Christmas."

Performances are March 25 and 26 at 
8:30 p.m. and March 27 at 2 and 8:30 
p.m. AH tickets are $2 and are available 
at the door.

Three films will be shown Sunday 
afternoon, March 27th at the Nova 
Scotia Museum. “Just One of the 
Boys" visits with a survivor of the 
Halifax explosion, “koestler On Cre­
ativity" examines some of the thinking 
of this author, and “The Sunny Munchy 
Crunchy Natural Food Shop" is about 
food. Shows are repeated at 2:00 and 
3:30.

Thursday
Diet For a Small Planet’’, by

A program to explain the Central 
Mortgage and Housing Corporation 
Federal Grant Program for Home in­
sulation will take place at the Halifax 
North Branch Library auditorium on 
Thursday, March 24th at 7:30 p.m. 
Jerry Mantle, Regional Inspections 
officer, Atlantic Regions - CMHC will 
explain CMHC's grant program and 
Jim Graham, Coordinator of the Canada 
- Nova Scotia Home Insulation Program 
with Nova Scotia Housing Commission 
will explain the loan program through 
the Nova Scotia Housing Commission. 
Discussion will take place on how to 
insulate, areas of greatest heat loss and 
materials - their acceptance and proper 
application. There will be a related book 
display as well as grant applications.

Tuesday

Dalhousie University will sponsor a 
public lecture by Cornell philosophy 
professor Max Black. The subject of his 
talk will be Towards a Philosophy of the 
Humanities. It will be given at 8 p.m., 
March 29, Weldon Law Building.

A program on “Crafts" with city 
recreation instructors and talented 
people in a large variety of crafts will 
take place at the North End Library, 
2285 Gottingen Street at 10:30 a.m., 
Friday, March 25th. This is the fourth in 
a series of programs for older and 
retired adults.
Dal Christian Fellowship w#ill meet this 

Friday evening at 7:30 p.m. in St. 
Andrews Church Hall corner of Coburg 
and Robie St. The film “Belfast - City of 
Love" will be shown during the evening 
and discussion will follow. This Film 
deals with the attempts on the part of 
Christians in Ireland to deal with the 
civil and religious strife which is 
paramount in their country. AH mem­
bers of the university community are 
welcome to attend.

Mount St. Vincent presents Joseph and 
the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat. 
Four performances : Friday, March 25 at 
8:30 p.m.; Saturday, March 26 at 8:30 
p.m. and Sunday, March 27 at 2 p.m. 
and 8:30 p.m. Tickets at $2 from all 
"New Sound" locations, and at the 
Mount, the Students’ Store, the Art 
Gallery, and the bookstore.

A PUBLIC LECTURE 
Towards a Philosophy of the Human­
ities, 8 p.m., March 29, Weldon Law 
Bldg.. Dalhousie. Dr. Max Black. 
Professor of philosophy, Cornell Uni­
versity: Academic head. Cornell unit on 
Humanities, Science & Technology: 
Editor, Philosophical Review; Author 
of Critical Thinking, Models and 
Metaphors, Labyrinth of Language.Travelling overseas this summer? rep­

resentatives from the Canadian Hostel­
ling Association and the Association of 
Student Councils will present films, 
slides, brochures, travel hints in the 
SUB council chambers, Thursday, 
March 24 at 8 p.m.

I'M OK
educational course in Transactional 
Analysis will take place on Saturday. 
Tuition $20.00. For information and 
registration form please call Hans 
Blaauw at 422-3810.

YOUR OK. A one-day
Wednesday

Mar. 30 A Full Life and an Honest Place
- The Arts and Crafts Movement 
profoundly influenced the course of 
British architecture, from the design of 
simple suburban houses to the develop­
ment of Garden Cities. This program 
examines the ideas of the man who 
started it all, William Morris, and how 
those ideas influenced a whole genera­
tion of architects. Written and narrated 
by Dr. Patrick Nuttgens.

A program to explain the Central 
Mortgage and Housing Corporation 
Federal Grant Program for Home 
Insulation will take place at the Halifax 
North Branch Library auditorium on 
Thursday, March 24th at 7:30 p.m.

Jerry Mantle, Regional Inspections 
officer, Atlantic Regions - CMHC will 
explain CMHC's grant program and 
Jim Graham, Coordinator of the Canada 
-Nova Scotia Home Insulation Program 
with Nova Scotia Housing Commission 
will explain the loan program through 
the Nova Scotia Housing Commission. 
Discussion will take place on how to 
insulate, areas of greatest heat loss and 
materials - their acceptance and proper 
application. There will be a related book 
display as well as grant applications.

Easter Eggery at the Dartmouth 
Regional Library: Bring your eggs and 
decorate them. Main Branch: Saturday, 
March 26 at 11 a.m. (for children ages 
10 to 12). Woodlawn Branch: Saturday, 
April 2 at 2 p.m. for Juniors (Primary to 
Grade 3) and 3 p.m. for Seniors (Grade 
4 to 7.)

Who killed Richard Warwick? Did the 
butter do it? Could it have been his 
brother? His wife? The Theatre Arts 
Guild’s production of Agatha Christie’s 
thriller The Unexpected Guest opens 
Saturday, March 26 and plays March 
27, 30, 31 April 1, 2 & 3 at the Pond 
Playhouse, 6 Parkhill Road, Jollimore.

Reservations for The Unexpected 
Guest are recommended and may be 
made by phoning 443-2302.

Next Week
The Montreal poet Fraser Sutherland 
returns to his native Nova Scotia on 
Thursday March 31 to read from his 
own works in the Dalhousie Art Gallery 
at 8:15 p.m.

Fraser Sutherland's reading is jointly 
sponsored by the Canada Council, the 
Dalhousie Art Gallery and Dalhousie’s 
Department of English. It is free and 
open to the public.

Saturday

Boris Pasternak and Alexander 
Solzhenitsyn: a comparison of their 
attitudes to the Russian intelligentsia, 
to religion, and to western society, will 
be the theme of a lecture to be delivered 
by Yuri Glazov, professor and chairman 
of Dalhousie University’s Department 
of Russian.

The lecture is one of a number of 
events scheduled by the Atlantic 
Canada Council on Russia (ACCOR), 
sponsors of a Russian Cultural Day, to 
be staged at Dalhousie on March 26. 
His lecture will be given at 4 pm in the 
McAloney Room of the Dalhousie Arts 
Centre.

Another highlight will be an evening 
of poetry readings to begin at 8 pm in 
Room 314 of the Student Union 
Building. Marina Glazov will read from 
the poetic works of Pasternak, Joseph 
Mandelshtam, and Anna Akhmatova. 
The recitations will be delivered in 
Russian with an English translation by 
Elizabeth Jones, a well-known Cana­
dian poet.

The lecture and poetry readings are 
free and open to the public.

Dr. H. Donohoe of the N.S. Department 
of Mines will discuss "New thoughts on 
the geology of the Cobequid Moun­
tains" Thursday, March 24 at 5 p.m. in 
room 302 of the Dunn building.

Saturday crafts for children at the 
Dartmouth Regional Library: March 26 - 
String Painting - make unusual pictures 
with paint and a piece of string. Main 
Library at 11 a.m. and at the Branch in 
the Woodlawn Mall at 2 p.m. for Juniors 
and Seniors.

The Theatre Department of Dalhousie 
University, with the help of and a 
substantial grant from the Nova Scotia 
Department of Recreation, will be 
hosting the fourth annual Nova Scotia 
High School Drama Festival, May 11 - 
14, in the Dalhousie Arts Centre. All 
high schools in the province have been 
invited to participate in presenting 
plays, attending workshops, lectures, 
displays, and sharing experiences 
through the non-competative Festival.

Friday
Mount Saint Vincent University will 
present the pop musical “Joseph and 
the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat"
March 25, 26 and 27 in Seton Academic 
Centre Auditorium at 8:30 p.m., with a 
matinee on the 27th at 2:00. It’s the 
biblical story of Joseph, an Isrealite sold 
into slavery who, by interpreting 
Pharoah’s dreams, saves Egypt for 
famine. Created by the same duo who 
wrote Jesus Christ Superstar, the show 
has a cast of 50 singers and dancers and 
music which ranges from '50's rock to 
calypso numbers. Admission is $2. and 
tickets are available at the door.

The Theatre Arts Guild presents The 
Unexpected Guest, a who-dun-it by 
Agatha Christie as its next production.

Now in rehearsal, the production is 
directed by John Poulton, produced by 
Elizabeth Ventham and the stage 
manager is George Tapley.

This cast introduces Maxie Grant, 
Paul Sinnott, Frank Hiscock, Richard 
Benneworth, Tom Thompson and Mark 
Comeau to the Theatre Arts Guild's 
stage as well as veteran performers 
Nancy Ardenne, Jan Glenham and Tim 
Fitzgerald.

The Unexpected Guest will open on 
March 26th.

A Thank-you
A special thanks goes out to an 
unknown person who has found my 
identification, and who has gone 
through the inconvenience of mailing 
them to me.
So very much appreciated 
Barb Tucker
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